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Publishing the Partnership Strategic Assessment 
 

1. The Community Safety Team has been asked to publish the 
Partnership Strategic Assessment on the Safer Stockton website. 
Members will be aware that previously we have published a summary 
in Stockton News and also put the summary on to the website. 

 
2. Because the data within the PSA does not belong to either the council 

or the partnership permission must be sought from each of the data 
owners for the full document to go into the public domain. 

 
3. This report is the first stage in the process of seeking agreement to 

publish the PSA. If partners are in agreement the Community Safety 
Analyst will write to each of the data providers to seek their agreement 
and provided this is given the document can be made available via our 
website. 

 
4. Members are asked to consider the proposal and if there is consensus 

to publish our PSA to provide the appropriate contact within their 
organisation. Contact details should be passed to 
anna.clark@stockton.gov.uk  

 
 
Community Safety Manager 
16th March 2011  
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